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“Sharing God’s message of hope in action”

On March 8th, I'll be leaving for India with my good friend Chuck Moore.

to the Living Hope Slum School in New Delhi. We've been

supporting this school with your gifts on a regular basis.

to the Living Hope Children's Home they're building in Punjab.

Future home for 150 orphans and street children.

and minister to a group of pastors and their families In Amritsar. These leaders were trained by DC and Sona and

oversee hundreds of village churches in the northwest regions of India. Some are very close to the Pakistan border.

Each pastor/missionary ministers to a group of village churches in an area that is predominately Hindu, Muslim or Sikh.

Please pray God gives us the words to refresh and encourage these ministry families. What an honor it will be to meet

and serve these heroes of the faith!

and minister in the village churches in the Amritsar area.

In His Service,

We'll be in India for a total of 8 days working with DC & Sona Kaushal

in and around the Delhi and Punjab states of northern India,

including the city of Amritsar.

Below is a list of some of the things DC has scheduled for us to do

while in India.

Go

Go

Go

Go

Would you please keep us in prayer as we GO?

�

�

�

�

�

(Please note: If you would like a copy of our daily schedule    in order to pray for us, please e-mail us.)

Pray for God's blessing on our families while we're gone.

Pray for God's will and oversight as we travel to and within India.

Pray for God's wisdom as we adapt to a new and very different culture and minister there for the first time.

Pray for provisions for the trip.  We are still in great need of finances to fund the trip and to share blessings with the

ministries while there.
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Please continue to pray for all the ministries in Peru! These include: Hector Del Carpio, the other leaders and pastors, the

Hearts on Fire Bible School and for all the children and workers in the Feeding Centers.  Please know that we thank God

continually for you and for your continued partnership in ministering to the precious people of Peru.


